TE London Region ROC  Report – AGM October  2016 
88 events have been sanctioned by TE in the London Region in 2016, up by over 20% on 2015, all events (except GoTri which do not require an official) were covered by a Technical Official.
Three events have been cancelled due to low attendance, many other events have reported lower numbers than in previous years.
We have 18 active Technical Officials in the region plus six who will complete their training this year.
The spread of experience ranges from trainee LTO to CTO so we are well covered in terms of knowledge and experience.
An LTO training course took place in April attended by four students, all are either progressing or have completed their practical training.
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